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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MARCH 22, 2004 

TENDER AWARD – T04-029 STREET SWEEPING SERVICES 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works, in consultation with the Director of 
Purchasing Services, recommends that this report be received for information purposes. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to inform Council of the Tender closing for Street Sweeping Services 
T04-029, on March 15, 2004. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

As part of its routine road maintenance service, the Public Works Department sweeps all City 
streets once per year in the spring, beginning mid-April. Due to the number of units required, and 
the high cost of the equipment, the City contracts out this initial Spring street sweeping. 
 
A tender has been called (T04-029) for these services and will close on Monday March 15, 2004. 
Public Works will report back to Council on Monday March 29, 2004, with the results of this 
tender with the intent to begin sweeping operations at the normal target date of April 15, 2004, 
weather permitting. This city wide routine sweeping will last approximately four (4) weeks.  

Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 

This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council; however, the necessary 
resources have not been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

This report is to inform Council of the upcoming results for Tender T04-029 Street Sweeping 
Services, which is scheduled to close on March 15, 2004. The results and recommendation will 
be presented to Council on their meeting of March 29, 2004. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Odette McIntyre 
Technical Coordinator, Public Works 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Bill Robinson, P. Eng.      Brian T. Anthony 
Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works   Director of Public Works 


